
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 5th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

Happy New Year Everyone!!!  I hope that everyone has a great 

2024!!!  At the middle school, we ended 2023 with an amazing Mid-

dle School Musical and an incredible Winter Music Concert.  I am 

already super excited for 2024!!! 

We are down to the final 13 days of marking period 2.  Yes, that is 

right, we are going to be reaching the middle of the school year!  

Time definitely fly when you are learning and having fun!   

Our next major middle school event will be our 12th annual Junior 

Aviator Spelling Bee.  The winner of our Bee will compete in the 

North Jersey Spelling Bee for a chance to qualify for the Champion-

ship in Washington D.C.  In 2016, Linda K. won our spelling bee.  

Then she won the North Jersey Bee.  She competed in the Champi-

onships in Washington D.C. 

Have a great weekend, and hopefully the Eagles can get back on 

track! - Mr. Mastro 

 

     

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

January 15th: No School (MLK Day) 
January 18th: Junior Aviator Spelling Bee 
January 25th: BOE Meeting 
January 25th: End of MP 2 
January 26th: Start of MP 3 
January 29th: Cycle 3 Ends 
January 30th: Cycle 4 Begins 


